
 

Hello, 
Please suggest that prices for cityrail tickets should not be increased, as the Victorian train 
tickets are not high. 
Already, it is expensive for a commuter say (Monday to Friday-off peak): travelling from 
Holsworthy to the City $9.20 or at Liverpool ($9.90) 
Please take into consideration that sometimes there is trackwork and will frustrate 
commuters, as well as less services after 9am and on the weekend. 
Kind Regards 
 


